ST. MARY'S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL, ISLEWORTH





Dear Parents,

13th February 2014

On **Friday 5th February,** Year 2 are to visit the Science Museum in London to support our topic on Space.

This trip will also include a showing of 'Destination Space'.

The children will all require a packed lunch on the day which should be in a disposable carrier bag – no glass bottles please and school uniform should be worn as usual.

The children will be travelling to the Science Museum by bus and tube. The cost of the trip is £4.20 each which includes the show and insurance. We should be grateful if this could be paid via www.parentpay.com by **Wednesday 3**rd **February.**

If you are able assist with the visit and accompany the children, please inform Mrs Formby or Mr Lawlor.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs P. Formby & Mr S. Lawlor Class Teachers

N.B. As the fee charged to you is determined by the number of children in the class, it is difficult for the school to refund any monies should your child be absent on the day